
From: Gatto, Kelly <KGatto@norwalkct.gov>
Subject: RE: Code, Permit & Special Assessments //109 WINFIELD ST UNIT A

Good morning- 
 
Below is the list of building permits on 109 Winfield Street Unit A: 
 
B03-1409: Superstructure  2 ½ Story two family residence: CO issued on 2/24/2004 
B03-1150: Foundation: CO issued on 2/24/2004 
 
There are no demolition permits.  
 
There are no open/pending/expired building permits.  
 
Since there are no open permits, there are no known building code violations for Unit A.  
 
There are no fees/fines with the Building Department for this property.  
 
For liens/fines/special assessments, you would need to contact the Town Clerks Office. We do not 
handle this in the Building Department.  
 
 Kelly Lyons 
Building Department 
City of Norwalk 
125 East Avenue 
Norwalk, CT 06851 
Mon-Friday 8 am- 4 pm  


